
Friday 20th January 2023 

Porthleven School & Pre-School  

Newsletter 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

This week we had a visit from Helston School Jazz Band.  
The Jazz band performed 4 pieces to the school, which sounded amazing! they then talked about all 
the different instruments in the band, naming and playing different sounds on each instrument. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are interested in learning an instrument or having lessons in school please visit The Cornwall 
Music Trust and sign up for lessons. 

https://cmst.co.uk/signup 

 

 

Team Points 

 

 

 

 

 

Our winners this week are the 

GREEN TEAM! 

Well done! 

Porthleven school are taking part in Dress up for 

Digits on Friday 3rd Feb and having a fun-filled 

day of maths activities and games, while raising 

money to support NSPCC services such  as 

Speak out Stay safe and Childline.  

We are asking children and staff to dress up to the 

theme of numbers for a donation to the NSPCC. 

Please watch the video below for more info 

https://youtu.be/G8FJOVmH6zk 

https://cmst.co.uk/signup
https://youtu.be/G8FJOVmH6zk


The 

expected 

attendance 

for a child is 

96% or 

above 

Class  Attendance  Late Marks 

Angelfish 90.16% 7 

Rainbowfish 93.48% 2 

Seahorses 96% 2 

Turtles 95.36% 1 

Narwhals 97.04% 3 

Swordfish 98.33% 0 

Manta Rays 93.57% 4 

Orcas 92% 5 

WHOLE SCHOOL 93.17% 24 

Date  Event 

Monday 23rd January KS2 Gymnastics in Penryn 

Friday 3rd February Numbers Day 

Friday 3rd February Turtles Swimming 

Friday 10th February Turtles Swimming 

Monday 13th Feb - Friday 17th Feb Half term 

Monday 20th February  INSET DAY—School closed 

Tuesday 21st February Back to school 

Information Sent Home this 

Week 

• Gymnastics Info 

• Possible strike letter 

Dates for your diary 

Chartwells 

Next weeks lunch menu is week 1 

Special menus coming up.  

World book day and St.Piran’s Day 


